
 

 

20th  April 2022 
 
Dear Y6 Parents and Carers,  
 
As you already know SATs week is fast approaching. Our Year 6 scholars will be sitting their assessments each 
morning from Monday 9th May – Thursday 12th May. The pupils have worked very hard this year and this 
week is an opportunity for them to show what they have learnt. As a reward for all their efforts we would like to 
invite all Year 6 children into school for a free and delicious breakfast at 8am in the Primary Hall before 
sitting their tests. This will take place on the Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday mornings. We feel this 
will help get their ‘brains into gear’ and give them a chance to settle in with some social time with their peers 
before heading up to classrooms to prepare for the assessments. The children will be able to come and enjoy a 
breakfast of cereals, crumpets/toast/muffins and juice with their friends and then go into class on time with a 
positive frame of mind. 
 
We would like all Year 6 children to take advantage of this offer. Please complete the online form so we know to 
expect your child.  
 

Click here to access the form 
 
 
SATs week is an important week for everyone and the children have been working really hard towards it. Here are 
a few reminders to further help support your child during SATs week: 
 

• Please ensure your child is in school every day of SATs week- if they miss any of the tests, then this will 
affect their overall levels.  

• Your child should be in school at 8am on each of the mornings as it is very unsettling for them if they are 
late. 

• Make the time leading up to SATs week relaxing, with lots of early nights!  

• All the hard work has now been done so please reassure your child that the test week is nothing to worry 
about and that it is the time for them to show off everything they have learnt.  

 
Below is the SATs timetable for your information. 
 

Date Test Duration 

Monday 9th May Punctuation and grammar test  
Spelling test  
 

45 minutes 
20 minutes 

Tuesday 10th May  Reading test 60 minutes 

Wednesday 11th May  Maths test- paper 1 (arithmetic)  
Maths test- paper 2 (reasoning)  

30 minutes 
40 minutes 

Thursday 12th May Maths paper 3 (reasoning)  40 minutes 

 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support- please do not hesitate to contact us with any remaining 
questions/concerns. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr O. Ola-Said 
Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/AzSGCrU2kW

